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Mrs. Hall
wins

Woodie
Flowers
Finalist
Award!

 On April 14th, nearly 80 enforcers consisting of current
members, alumni, mentors, and coaches gathered online
in a Google Meet. A judge from the New England District
Championship also joined us so that we could all celebrate
our coach, Mrs. Hall, for all of the loving contributions she
had made over the years. We were fortunate to gather
such a large crowd in the middle of Spring break because
it was an amazing moment when Mrs. Hall was awarded as
a Woodie Flowers Award Finalist at the New England
District Championship. 

The Woodie Flowers award recognizes a mentor that has
done an outstanding job through communication, and
they are nominated by students on the team for this
award. It was truly awesome to see alumni students, and
mentors together to congratulate our wonderful Woodie
Flowers Award Finalist, Mrs. Hall.



G O O S E ' S  T E X A S  A D V E N T U R E S
FIRST Robotics World Championship

After becoming a semi-finalist at the Waterbury
Qualifier, David has gone on to become a
Dean’s List Award Finalist. He qualified to
attend the FIRST Robotics World
Championships at the George R. Brown
Convention Center in Houston Texas, bringing
along the team’s mascot, Goose. 

At the World Championship, he visited the
innovation fair to see all sorts of cool
innovations from different companies. Goose
has now traveled across most of the US and
has also got a chance to meet the founder of
FIRST, Dean Kamen, who signed our team
mascot during the Dean’s List Award Ceremony. 

U P C O M I N G  B A N Q U E T  E V E N T
We are hosting our end of year banquet for the first time in 3 years! A
survey was sent out to students to estimate the number of attendees
and food preferences. The banquet has always been a great place to

share the team’s accomplishments to team members' families and just to
recap the year as a whole. This is also the time when a senior video is
shown, honoring their contributions and time on the team. We’re all

looking forward to this year’s banquet!


